| May 2018

Ben Lusher
Director

Key Sites Assessments
NSW Department of
Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ben,

Pemulwuy - Section 78W modification and State Significant
Application for a student accommodation building.

No. 83 ~ 123 Eveleigh Street, Redfern (MP06_0101 MOD 2 & SSD 8135)

Further to DPE’s letter to the proponent dated 10/11/17 the DRP supports
deletion of the previously proposed land bridge connecting the Meeting
Place to Redfern station. The DRP considers it more valuable to retain
existing rail corridor walls and refurbish art murals painted on them.
These items are culturally significant to the local Aboriginal community.

Yours sincerely,

A Wbty ——

Dillon Kombumerri
Principal Architect GANSW
DRP Chair




